
 

January Charity is NEW LIFE CENTER 

New Life Center began as a vision of members of the Soroptimist 

International of Estrella – a women-centric civic organization formed in 

1921 in Oakland, California – who were moved by a presentation 

about the widespread nature of domestic violence and the critical 

need for shelters. Their heightened awareness of the prevalence of 

domestic violence in Maricopa County prompted the group to attend a 

chamber of commerce committee in 1986 where members of the 

community indicated a need for services for victims and their children. 

When it became clear no other group would take the lead in 

establishing a shelter on the westside of the county, the Soroptimist 

group decided to take action and establish a shelter on their own 

under the name “New Life Shelter” the next year. From there, 

Arizona’s largest domestic violence and sexual assault shelter was 

born. 
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Messages from our 2022-2023 

Deer Valley #3871 Presidents 

From Our Presidents Terry and Jinevera Arthur: 

 

Greetings Brothers: 

First off, I would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year.  And with a 

new year comes a new start.  Like footsteps in new snow, we get to 

make our own path.  I ask you all to ask yourselves “where do I want to 

go from here?  What will my path look like?”  I sincerely hope that 

everyone’s path lead them to happiness and good health for 2023.  I 

can’t thank everyone enough for your generous donations to Circle the 

City during the month of December, and for January I encourage you 

all to support Vicki Lasee with another great charity, New Life Center.  

From our house to yours, we are People Helping People.   

God Bless, Worthy President, Terry Arthur 

 

Happy New Year Sisters 

We made it!  It’s a brand new year and 2023 is sure to be a great one.  

It’s already looking to be a busy few months coming up for our charities 

and volunteers are needed to support these great causes.  There are 

many ways to volunteer at our Aerie…building upkeep, maintenance, 

kitchen, grounds etc…please see any Aerie or Auxiliary officer to find 

out how you can help.  I would also like to see all of our brothers and 

sisters look out for one another.  From giving a ride home when 

needed (hey it happens to all of us, right?) to providing information that 

a member is sick or in the hospital.  Our Sick & Visiting Committees 

can’t reach out to offer support if they are unaware, so please don’t be 

shy to offer up much needed info.  Thank you all, and let’s make 2023 

a great year! Love you, be safe and make good choices… 

Madam President, Jenni Arthur  
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Aerie 2022-2023 Officers 

Worthy President:  Terry Arthur 

Junior Past President: Rick Cummins 

Vice President:  Danny Williams 

Chaplain:               Ryan Siburt 

Secretary:  Jim LaRocca 

Treasurer:  John Broughman 

Conductor:  Mike Wadding 

Inside Guard:  Don McGee 

Outside Guard:  Karl Burlingame 

Trustee:   Dan Prince 

   Frank Ferris  

   John Hall 

   Shane Turner  

    George M. Gaber 

 

Auxiliary 2022-2023 Officers 

Madam President: Jenni Arthur 

Junior Past President: Lise Williams 

Vice President:  Leah Heller 

Chaplain:  Tiffani Mendanhall 

Secretary:  Rosanne Minor 

Treasurer:  Jeanette Tracey 

Conductor:  Nance Will 

Inside Guard:  Jackie Bliven  

Trustee:   JoJo Mikolic 

                                           Beverly Richardson 

                                           Penny Adams 

     

                                           Eagles Rider 2022-2023 Officers  
 

               Madam President:             Melissa Wilson 
               Vice President:                  Stepheny Anderson  
               Chaplain:                           Lori Rogers-Benfield   
               Treasurer:                          Pam Osborn 
               Secretary:                          Rosanne Minor 
               Road Captains:                  Donovan Eaton     
 

         
 
      

 

 
 

 

New AERIE Members 
 

Patrick Melson                        Dan Zaltiz 

Dallas Chappell                      Andrew Whisenant 

Gregory Bennett                     William Russo 

Jack Trammell 

 

New Auxiliary Members 

    

    Linda Boelkins                     Cara Cash 

    Angela Diaz                         Sharon Lindert  
     Somer O’Brien                         Stacey Zaitz 

 
      

January Volunteer of The Month 

 

Volunteer of the Month goes to a newer Aerie member who has taken an 

incredible amount of time to volunteer in many ways to help our 

members.  From helping to set up the social room for functions to stepping in 

at the last minute to make dinners, he has been a fantastic addition to our 

Aerie.  Please join me in congratulating Danny Fields as Volunteer of the 

Month!!   

From the Board of Trustees  

If your Vehicle is parked in a designated parking stall, it will be 

towed at the owners expense IE: Bartenders and Volnteer of 

the Month. 

If you have any suggestion’s please write them down with a signature 

and put it in the suggestion box outside the Trutees door. 

 

 

 



 

ATTENTION MEMBERS 

BY-LAWS CHANGES 
 

The By-Laws and House rules committee is 

looking for input from the Aerie Membership 

for suggestions on By-Laws and House Rule                                                                                                          

changes and additions. 

Please submit any proposals in writing and 

signed by 3 Aerie members in good standing, 

by January 31,2023. 
 

Proposals should reference the existing By-Law 

or House Rule, if applicable. The By-Law and 

House Rules Committee will present the proposals 

to the Aerie Membership for a first reading on 

March 07,2023, the second reading on 

March 21, 2023, and the third reading, with 

discussion and vote on April 04, 2023. 
 

Submissions may be given to or dropped in the 

Secretary’s mailbox. 

 

Thank You in Advance for Your 

Input and Time in This Matter 

JIM La ROCCA 

Secretary Aerie 3871 

 

 

 

 
  

OUR WEBSITE IS BACK ! 

FIND NEWSLETTER, ADDITIONAL 

INFORMATION ON SITE ! 

WWW.FOE3871.COM 

 

 

IT’S CHARITY TIME 

IF YOU ARE CHAIRING A CHARITY PLEASE LET 

ME KNOW WHAT MONTH, WHAT CHARITY ETC. 

EMAIL ME AT AUXILIARY3871@GMAIL.COM 

 

 JAN – NEW LIFE CENTER 

 FEB – HEART 

 MAR – LUPUS 

 APR – CHILDRENS FUND 

 

THANK YOU, ROSANNE 
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AERIE 

 

Andrew Dillman 01/01   Patrick Melson 01/15 

Jeremiah Carter 01/01   Michael Irving 01/19 

William Hutchison 01/02   Jerry Davenport  01/19 

Michael Doody 01/03   Randall Kimbrough 01/19 

Dan Zatz 01/07   Paul Schaal 01/19 

Douglas Dillman 01/09   John Lombardo 01/20 

Dex Manning 01/09   Keith Morris 01/20 

Roger Thyfault 01/11   Jack Piontkowski 01/20 

Joseph Roberson 
01/11 

  
George 
Yauneridge 

01/22 

Robert Baker 01/11   Gary Gilpin 01/24 

Rick Cortez 01/13   Alan Chandler 01/24 

John Masterson 01/13   Rick Stewart 01/27 

Bill Farris 01/14   Richard Derouin 01/29 

 

 Auxiliary  

 

Penny Adams 1/4   Wendi Farbstein 1/17 

Carey Atkinson 1/4   Vicki Lasee 1/18 

Justine Bailes 1/6   Shannon Lian 1/20 

Sherilynn Budzk 1/6   Lynne Sell 1/22 

Violet Carroll 1/6   Kathleen St Claire 1/25 

Shiley Cauley 1/8   Janice Vail 1/26 

Gloria Chartrand 1/10   Veronica White 1/28 

Peggy Chilson 1/13   Pamela Williams 1/29 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

LETTER FROM OUR EAGLE RIDER 

PRESIDENT MELISSA WILSON: 

 

I can’t believe it’s 2023 already! 

Due to the New Year Holiday, Rider weekend has moved to the 2nd and 4th 
weekend in January. 

Riders will be serving breakfast on January 8th and January 22nd 

We are always looking for volunteers! If you would like to help with a breakfast, 
please see any of the officers for information. 

The Rider Meeting will be on January 8th. We encourage all Aerie and Auxiliary 
members to attend. We are ALL Eagles first! 

Upcoming Events: 

January 28th – Deer Valley Riders will be attending the 8th Annual Ride for the 
Salt River Horses. We will meet at DV 3871 at 9 a.m. and ride to the starting 
registration point together. See our Facebook page for flyer! 

February 18th – Our Annual Children’s Cancer Run followed by dinner and The 
Visitors playing that evening. Details will be published soon. 

March 18th – Deer Valley Eagle Riders Bikefest! Save the Date – Details will 
follow! 

As always, if you have any questions, comments, concerns, please reach out to 
our officers or use any of the mediums below: 

 Information about upcoming events can be found on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagleriders 

 Or join our Facebook group at: Deer Valley Eagle Riders #3871 Members 
 Email: Deervalleyeagleriders@gmail.com 

 

Live Free, Ride Free!    

Eagle Rider President 

Melissa Wilson 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/deervalley.eagleriders


 

January Birthday Celebration Sunday January 29th:  This is a chance to celebrate all January Birthdays all day. 


